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September 11, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

I’ve been asked to write a letter on behalf of the bikes that “iCan Shine Inc.” provides for the
annual bike camp that they’ve been holding at Soka University of America for several years.
I am the Soka University of America contact who has worked with the Down Syndrome
Association of Orange County for all of the years that they have been on-site for this event.
In addition to this being a great event, I can attest to the fact that I’ve not seen any damage as
a result of the bike camp that is primarily held in our Recreation Center (aka Gymnasium).
Further, I checked with our Athletics Department to ensure that they mirrored the same
sentiment. They, too, indicated that they have not seen any visible damage.

If you have any questions, and/or would like to speak with me, I can be reached at 949-480-
4082 or via email at fmonroe@soka.edu .

Thank much.

Sincerely,

Tl Vet Rorers

Faelynn Monroe

Manager of Events and Conferences
Soka University of America

One University Drive

Aliso Viejo, CA 92656

SOKA UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA 1 University Drive | Aliso Viejo, California 92656-8081 | T 949.480.4000 | www.soka.edu



